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Top DEP Stories 
 
My ChesCo: Take a Commonsense Approach to Home Heating Oil and Propane Supply for a Safe Winter 
https://mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/take-a-commonsense-approach-to-home-heating-oil-and-
propane-supply-for-a-safe-winter/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Latrobe man passed on his love of outdoors 
https://triblive.com/news/latrobe-man-passed-on-his-love-of-outdoors/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: January is National Radon Action Month--is your home safe? 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/january-is-national-radon-action-month--is-your-
home/article 7aead22a-31a3-11ea-9637-73d4c393d0ab.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DEP reminds Pennsylvanians to maintain fuel supplies this winter 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/dep-reminds-pennsylvanians-to-maintain-fuel-supplies-this-
winter/article 4cfa1208-3267-11ea-8c45-bf868015d904.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Times News: Franklin resident asks officials to address spreading of human sludge  
https://www.tnonline.com/franklin-resident-asks-officials-address-spreading-human-sludge 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Group: Healthy streams promote fish numbers 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/01/group-healthy-streams-promote-fish-numbers/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP says potential environmental rollback 'extremely troubling' 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/01/10/dep-says-potential-environmental-
rollback.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Mountains of tires, appliances, electronics collected in 2019 by Keep Pennsylvania 
Beautiful 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/mountains-of-tires-appliances-electronics-collected-in-2019-by-keep-
pennsylvania-beautiful/ 
 
WTAE: Oily sheen spotted on Allegheny River in Pittsburgh; source unknown 
https://www.wtae.com/article/oily-sheen-allegheny-river-pittsburgh/30472529 
 
KDKA: River Rescue Tries To Track Down Source Of Sheen Seen On Allegheny River  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/01/10/allegheny-river-sheen/ 
 
Air 
 
CBS3 Philadelphia: Delaware County Officials Still Unsure What’s Causing Random Strange Odors In 
Chester 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2020/01/11/delaware-county-officials-still-unsure-whats-causing-
random-strange-odors-in-chester/ 



 
WESA: New Allegheny County Council Members Want To Improve Air Quality, But What Power Do They 
Have? 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/new-allegheny-county-council-members-want-improve-air-quality-what-
power-do-they-have  
 
WESA: Residents Press Allegheny County To Do More For Air Quality 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/residents-press-allegheny-county-do-more-air-quality 
 
Allegheny Front: What You Need to Know About Air Quality, the U.S. Steel Settlement and Temperature 
Inversions 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/what-you-need-to-know-about-air-quality-the-u-s-steel-settlement-
and-temperature-inversions/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Clairton Plaintiffs to Decide on U.S. Steel Settlement 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/clairton-plaintiffs-to-decide-on-us-steel-settlement/ 
 
Dozens gather Downtown to protest poor air quality in Allegheny County 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/dozens-gather-downtown-to-protest-poor-air-quality-in-
allegheny-county/Content?oid=16530526 
 
Pittsburgh Current: PHOTOS: Clean Air Rally Calls for Change 
https://www.pittsburghcurrent.com/photos-clean-air-rally-calls-for-change/  
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny County residents rally for better clean air enforcement 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/allegheny-county-residents-rally-for-better-clean-air-
enforcement/  
 
Tribune-Review: Zachary Barber: Pollution is U.S. Steel’s gift to Pittsburgh 
https://triblive.com/opinion/zachary-barber-pollution-is-u-s-steels-gift-to-pittsburgh/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Clairton residents, activists protest air pollution 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/2020/01/10/Clairton-residents-activists-protest-air-
pollution/stories/202001100150 
 
PublicSource: The Glimpse: Air quality protest leads to tension in Board of Health meeting 
https://www.publicsource.org/the-glimpse-so-much-crosses-the-path-of-a-photojournalist-now-you-
get-to-see-more-of-the-people-and-places-we-encounter/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny County Health Department fines Natrona slag processor $100k for dust 
emissions 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/allegheny-county-health-department-fines-natrona-slag-
processor-100kfor-dust-emissions/ 
 
KDKA: Google Reportedly Apologizes After Company Engineer Encourages Workers To Avoid Pittsburgh 
Over Air Quality Concerns 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/01/10/google-reportedly-apologizes-after-company-engineer-
encourages-workers-to-avoid-pittsburgh/ 



 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Timothy Lydon: The difference of individual action 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2020/01/09/Timothy-Lydon-climate-change-automobile-
thinking-acting-locally/stories/202001090035 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Erie Times: Parks plan aims to improve Erie’s east side, not displace residents 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200105/parks-plan-aims-to-improve-eries-east-side-not-displace-
residents 
 
Reading Eagle: How a grant helps build a couple's dream of a woodland learning center in Robeson 
Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/how-a-grant-helps-build-a-couple-s-dream-of/article 9461f56c-
2802-11ea-8454-fbe84191e534.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Mt-Glen Farms receives Pa. Leopold Conservation Award 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/mt-glen-farms-receives-pa-leopold-conservation-
award/article eb013d6c-f83d-5baa-8484-6dffe6788a3e.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Record number of farms preserved under program 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/011220/page/11/story/record-number-of-farms-
preserved-under-program 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Conservation District cancels annual tree sale 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/conservation-district-cancels-annual-tree-
sale/article 82ad2298-a893-5d1a-9414-ce014b9f53b9.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: ATVs on public roads tops Morris Twp. meeting 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/atvs-on-public-roads-tops-morris-twp-
meeting/article 93347360-1450-5dc4-8c50-b21e1a6ddefc.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Redbank Valley Trail Association continues fundraiser for large gap 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/redbank-valley-trail-association-continues-fundraiser-for-
large-gap/article addfa827-3872-5e30-9b76-ab9e6cd64002.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Monongahela River blessed during Orthodox ceremony 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/01/monongahela-river-blessed-during-orthodox-ceremony/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Hempfield students hope to plant 2,020 trees this year 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/hempfield-students-hope-to-plant-2020-trees-this-year/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Hunting restrictions enforced by the Beaver County Conservation District 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200113/hunting-restrictions-enforced-by-beaver-county-
conservation-district 
 



Post-Gazette: War on nature 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/01/13/War-on-nature/stories/202001130019 
 
Post-Gazette: Increasing liability: Poorly maintained trees continue to cost the city 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2020/01/11/Increasing-liability-Poorly-maintained-
trees-continue-to-cost-the-city/stories/202001090044 
 
Herald-Standard: Visitors from 49 states, 27 countries have passed through Connellsville on bike trail in 
last decade 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new today/visitors-from-states-countries-have-passed-through-
connellsville-on-bike/article faa5f8c8-2672-11ea-ac63-bb22fb0abb3a.html 
 
Energy 
 
Butler Eagle: Gusty winds cause power outages 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20200113/NEWS01/701139877 
 
Times News: Palmerton looks at energy-saving school projects  
https://www.tnonline.com/palmerton-looks-energy-saving-school-projects 
 
Republican Herald: Pottsville Area solar panel project discussed 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/pottsville-area-solar-panel-project-discussed-1.2582325 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Energy storage is key to future (LTE) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/011120/page/8/story/energy-storage-is-key-to-future 
 
Daily American: CPV Fairview power plant in full operation 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/news/cpv-fairview-power-plant-in-full-
operation/article e4f9a0d0-1775-55aa-8236-ade3997d7237.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Lighting the way: Light bulb efficiency rules should remain  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2020/01/10/Lighting-the-way-Light-bulb-efficiency-
rules-should-remain/stories/201912280021 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Car condos are out at former Masland/IAC development in Carlisle 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/car-condos-are-out-at-former-masland-iac-
development-in/article a751c2cb-6c15-5636-a716-0456b10100ef.html 
 
Mining 
 
Herald-Standard: Traffic on Mon River slows due to slump in coal demand 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local news/traffic-on-mon-river-slows-due-to-slump-in-
coal/article 13c69215-e1cf-5dbb-94b1-bb8c141739d3.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: EDITORIAL: Kudos to Congress for bailing out pension fund for miners 



https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/editorials/editorial-kudos-to-congress-for-bailing-out-pension-
fund-for/article 81b260ee-30b5-11ea-968f-2bbd34948c40.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
North East News Journal: National Fuel Projects Next Winter’s Purchased Gas Cost for Pennsylvania 
Customers 
https://www.northeastnewsjournal.com/news/national-fuel-projects-next-winters-purchased-gas-cost-
for-pennsylvania-customers/ 
 
Leader Times: Pennsylvania gas drilling fee revenue slides in 2019 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/pennsylvania-gas-drilling-fee-revenue-slides-in-2019/ 
 
The Derrick: Pennsylvania gas drilling fee revenue slides in 2019 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/pennsylvania-gas-drilling-fee-revenue-slides-
in/article f46ed6a0-9dad-5d5d-9055-9dc41fa21607.html 
 
Record Argus: Pa. gas drilling fee revenue slides in 2019 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/pa-gas-drilling-fee-revenue-slides-in-2019/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Revenue from gas drilling in Pa. down in 2019, still $198M 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20200111/NEWS02/701119947/-1/news02 
 
Indiana Gazette: Officials urge public to check heating oil tanks 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/officials-urge-public-to-check-heating-oil-
tanks/article 5f1ce7e4-3488-11ea-b0e4-53b8b3a34ae2.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Pennsylvania gas drilling fee revenue slides in 2019 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/govt-and-politics/pennsylvania-gas-drilling-fee-revenue-slides-
in/article 7ae42e40-0f4e-5c5b-9f7b-5e9595b1105f.html 
 
Endeavor News: Rich Valley’s Utica shale gas gushers 
https://www.endeavornews.com/articles/rich-valleys-utica-shale-gas-gushers/ 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania Gas Drilling Fee Revenue Slides In 2019 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pennsylvania-gas-drilling-fee-revenue-slides-2019 
 
Observer-Reporter: Revenue from impact fees projected to drop 21% 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/revenue-from-impact-fees-projected-to-
drop/article d2806660-33c6-11ea-865a-5baa04f2981c.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. shale gas fee revenue projected to drop 21% on low gas prices 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2020/01/10/marcellus-utica-shale-gas-impact-
fee-decline-Pennsylvania-2019/stories/202001100108 
 
AP: Pennsylvania gas drilling fee revenue slides in 2019 
https://apnews.com/86d30875057a0d506dd7ebe1b4c136ba 
 



PFAS 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: U.S. House passes legislation to address PFAS chemical contamination 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pfas-action-act-congress-bill-house-pass-trump-epa-20200110.html 
 
Waste 
 
ABC27: Farm Show butter sculpture deconstructed, recycled at Juniata County dairy farm 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/pennsylvania-farm-show/farm-show-butter-sculpture-
deconstructed-recycled-at-juniata-county-dairy-farm/ 
 
CBS21: 2020 PA Farm Show butter sculpture comes down 
https://local21news.com/news/local/2020-pa-farm-show-butter-sculpture-comes-down 
 
FOX43: 2020 Pennsylvania Farm Show butter sculpture taken down to be recycled 
https://fox43.com/2020/01/12/2020-pennsylvania-farm-show-butter-sculpture-taken-down-to-be-
recycled/ 
 
WGAL: Pennsylvania Farm Show butter sculpture torn down, recycled 
https://www.wgal.com/article/pennsylvania-farm-show-butter-sculpture-recycled/30490332 
 
Clearfield Progress: Tire recycling costs rise for county authority 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/tire-recycling-costs-rise-for-county-
authority/article 2c68bb30-eba4-5274-a792-8731ca6a7e95.html  
 
Clearfield Progress: Clearfield County Solid Waste Authority reorganizes 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/clearfield-county-solid-waste-authority-
reorganizes/article 1cb0ce12-58be-558f-ad85-08c3eebb1bd5.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Unity supervisors table Westmoreland Cleanways site plan 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/unity-supervisors-table-westmoreland-cleanways-
site-plan/article cb4f15ad-6c15-5ec6-b16a-2138374fc856.html 
 
Tribune-Review: North Huntingdon residents upset over trash collection problems 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/north-huntingdon-residents-officials-upset-over-trash-
collection-problems/ 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Pennsylvania eyes ways to comply with Chesapeake water quality rules without harming 
farmers 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/pennsylvania-eyes-ways-to-comply-with-chesapeake-water-
quality-rules/article cebd1dfb-c18e-52f6-8044-45c4e83ebe6e.html 
 
Bradford Era: PFAS bill clears U.S. house, local lawmakers react 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/pfas-bill-clears-u-s-house-local-lawmakers-
react/article 996ab612-d240-5a91-8934-ea84a058a157.html 
 



Corry Journal: Water project phase one completion in view 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 7d680e22-33cf-11ea-b03e-93e51c57b3a9.html 
 
Reading Eagle: PennDOT crews create 'Grand Canyon' to install new pipe in Rockland Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/penndot-crews-create-grand-canyon-to-install-new-pipe-
in/article 70600d6e-346b-11ea-9c8f-0f56588e425a.html 
 
Times News: W. Penn resident discusses water extraction  
https://www.tnonline.com/w-penn-resident-discusses-water-extraction 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: A down payment for cleaner waters (Op-Ed) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2020/01/a-down-payment-for-cleaner-
waters/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Mobile home residents riled up 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/011020/page/1/story/mobile-home-residents-riled-up 
 
Endeavor News: Galeton plans to dredge lake 
https://www.endeavornews.com/articles/galeton-plans-to-dredge-lake/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Coalport Borough: Court wants facts behind liquor sales denial; floodplain and 
stream encroachment issues factored into decision 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/coalport-borough-court-wants-facts-behind-liquor-sales-
denial/article a15bdfdf-a960-548b-a9d7-c70fc1b564dd.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sandy Twp. provides update regarding Wayne Road sewage issue 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-provides-update-regarding-wayne-road-sewage-
issue/article 1bbf7b90-e173-5040-89b7-e8f68fd53f09.html 
 
KDKA: Water Main Break Shuts Down Walnut Street In Shadyside 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/01/13/shadyside-walnut-street-water-main-break/  
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland water, sewage rates to remain unchanged 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-water-sewage-rates-to-remain-unchanged/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny Township considers pump station upgrades 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/allegheny-township-considers-pump-station-upgrades/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: Any flush means a wild ride through Pittsburgh 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2020/01/12/Alcosan-3-Rivers-Wet-Weather-
Follow-the-Flush-Civic-Mapper-sewage-treatment/stories/202001120038 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Erie Times: Can Erie area, US go easy on the salt? 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200113/can-erie-area-us-go-easy-on-salt 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Teens in viral deer abuse video charged with felonies 



https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/crime/teens-in-viral-deer-abuse-video-charged-with-
felonies/article 88282c58-3405-11ea-a3bf-3b83170f673a.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Pa. Senator Yaw announces re-election bid; touts environmental record 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/pa-senator-yaw-announces-re-election-bid/article de1d2bdf-
f3e0-59a3-9502-e5aefaaa1446.html 
 
Sayre Morning-Times: Keller supports Trump’s environmental proposal 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 5f069006-b6ff-5368-abcc-dace203ec3d3.html 
 
KDKA: Tractor Trailer Crashes Into Median, Spills 50 Gallons Of Diesel Fuel 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/01/13/tractor-trailer-crash-diesel-spill-route-51/ 
 
KDKA Radio: An Uncommon January Heat Comes To Pittsburgh 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/an-uncommon-january-heat-comes-to-pittsburgh 
 
Tribune-Review: Saturday’s 70-degree temperature breaks 130-year-old record 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/saturdays-70-degree-temperature-breaks-130-year-old-
record/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Trump on Earth Podcast: Strengthening Transparency or Silencing Science? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-on-earth-podcast-strengthening-transparency-or-silencing-
science/ 


